
WBAJ 890 AM 
241 Riverchase Way 
Lexington, South Carolina 29072 

March 21, 2000 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear brother Geary, 

We received your kind letter expressing appreciation for our programming at WBAJ. 

Thank you, for taking the time to write us. Hearing from listeners is the only way we 
have of knowing whether we are reaching people with the messages of the Bible. 

Please continue to listen for us, and keep us in your prayers as we broadcast about Jesus. 

In His service, 

Your Friends at WBAJ 


